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Ketchum Water Conservation Schedule Begins 
June 15 through September 1 

 

KETCHUM, Idaho – Sprinkling and watering of outdoor plantings such as grass, lawns, gardens, ground cover, 
shrubbery, trees or other landscaping are restricted between June 15 and September 1. 
 
Ketchum’s water conservation ordinance prohibits sprinkling and watering between the hours of 10 a.m. and 
5 p.m. daily. 
 
Exceptions may apply if you are using drip- or bubbler-style irrigation systems, or if you have new plantings. 
Contact the Public Works Utilities Division at 726-7825 to request an exemption. 
 
Commercial nurseries are specifically excluded from the prohibitions and restrictions of this ordinance. 
 

### 
 
About the City of Ketchum  
The city of Ketchum is located in the Wood River Valley in south central Idaho. Founded in 1880 during the 
mining boom, Ketchum is now regarded as one of the most popular destinations for winter and summer 
visitors due to its world-class skiing, mountain biking, fishing, hiking, restaurants, art galleries and shopping. 
The city of Ketchum hosts the famous annual Wagon Days Parade, held on Labor Day weekend, and numerous 
other year-round attractions. Ketchum is home to more than 10,000 full- and part-time residents. For more 
information about the city of Ketchum, visit www.ketchumidaho.org.  
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